WILLIS E. BLACKSHEAR JR.

OHIO HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
DISTRICT 39

2022 Mid-Year Review

Dear Neighbor,

We are halfway through this year, and it has been an exciting year! Here at the Statehouse, we have
enrolled into law HB 340, which designates September as International Underground Railroad
Month. | have also introduced four other bills this year.

The State Capital Budget Process has finished. This process allows eligible organizations around
the State of Ohio to submit applications for state funding. | am pleased to announce that the
majority of projects submitted for District 39 were approved at added to the state budget! Please
contact rep39@ohiohouse.gov with any questions regarding the process.

Unfortunately, we have also seen many tragedies strike around the country this year. Many have
written and called my office to express their concerns about gun violence. As your Representative, |
hear the concerns of the community. My heart aches just as much as yours, and rest assured, | am
actively working with my colleagues to make my community and your community safer. Some
pieces of commmon sense gun legislation we have introduced include HB 257, 259, and 262.

As always, my office is here to support you and assist with issues you may be experiencing. Don't
hesitate to get in touch with my office with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
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Willis E. Blackshear Jr.

77 S. High St. Columbus, OH| 614.466.1607 | rep39@ohiohouse.gov



HIGHLIGHTS

FEEDBACK

Community Survey
| want to know your thoughts about what is going good in
the community and what can be improved upon! Scan the
QR code to complete a brief survey.
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